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HB2738 is nothing more than another attack on Portland International Raceway. PIR 

since its construction in 1961 has provided various events for the public at large. 

OSHA and OHA have confirmed that there is no hazard from leaded fuel to the 

people onsite or nearby neighborhoods. With that said it's just an automatic no 

brainer to be OPPOSED to this bill. 


